
Kindergarten News October 28  2019 

This week will be very fun and busy! We will only have reading homework 

today.  There are two reading books in your child’s baggie for today. I 

hope you and your child enjoy the Fall Festival and Halloween! 

Tuesday - Fall Festival: 5:30-7:30, in and behind the old gym            

Our “Work Schedule” is listed below: 

5:15-5:30   KM and family_____ 

5:30-5:45 __AR  and family_____ 

5:45-6:00 __IG and family____ 

6:00-6:15  __LL and family______ 

6:15-6:30 __CW and family____ 

6:30-6:45 ___ZO and family____ 

6:45-7:00 ___BC and family_ 

7:00-7:15____CR and family___ 

7:15-7:30 ____TD and family__ 

Thanks for the donations of candy, and games for our Gone Fishin’ Booth 

and Family Game Basket.  

And a BIG THANK YOU for volunteering to help work too. 

Thursday - Oct. 31 

Students may bring their Halloween costumes to school in their back-

packs. No Face Paint is allowed at school. Please send a bucket or bag on 

this special day to hold all our treats!   

Costume Parade: 12:30 in the auditorium 

Spook Walk: As we leave the auditorium we will walk to the downtown 

area and then back to school for trick-or-treating in the upper class-

rooms.    

Party: approximately 2:30    

The following have offered to bring:    

Family of: 

KM - small waters  and Crackers 

ZO - paper goods; small plates and napkins 

GS - apple slices and cheese 

AR - grapes 

Special points of  interest: 

 Oct. 29 -             

Fall Festival 

 Oct. 31 - Spook 

Walk and Party 

 Nov. 13   

Family   

Thanksgiving  

Feast  

 Nov.  25-29   

Thanksgiving       

Holidays 

You are welcome  

to join us at  

any point on             

Thursday afternoon.  

It will be a wild,          

but very fun day! 

I know the days are 

cooler, but we have a 

lot of kindergarten 

students that are 

thirsty, especially    

after PE.                 

Please send a water    

bottle to school!!! 

Our visit with Bronte Vol-

unteer Fire Fighters was 

great last Friday. We are 

blessed to live in a commu-

nity that has so many vol-

unteers that help us all. 

Please let the volunteers 

of the Bronte Fire Depart-

ment know how much 

they are appreciated. 

Our new sight words 

are on the back of this  

Newsletter. 

Please see                       

information about  

Red Ribbon Dress-up Days 

that is included in the  

Maroon Folder. 


